roreill

From: Trevor Birney [tbirney
Sent: 13 September 2004 09:52
To: roreilly

Subject: RE: hyponatraemia

Dear John,

Thank-you for your e-mail, which I recerved this morning.

As I said during our conversation on F riday,

We are continuing to investigate events surrounding the deaths
of Lucy Crawford and Raychel Ferguson.

Either way, as promised, we'll come back to you asap.
>st wishes,
[revor.

- Trevor Birney
Editor, Current A ffairs
Ulster Television

This ¢-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received
system, do not use or disclose the information in any way and notify
- message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UT

it in error, please delete it from your
me 1immediately. The contents of this
V unless specifically stated.

rom: j-jenkins [ 1210 jenkin:s (N,
Sent: 13 September 2004 07:21

To: tbirne [

"% ject: hyponatraemia

----- Original Message----- ' '

Dear Trevor

was not involved in arranging, nor did I take part in, an RCPCH visit at the r
Trust. ' ' -

I am also copying this to Len as I would like to ensure that there is no confusion re

John Jenkins

garding this matter.

Dr J G Jenkins
' RF - FAMILY |
068a-015-083
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